February 12, 2008

This is a decision paper.

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
District Evaluation Appeals Committee

	ISSUE:
	The term of Mr. Bobby Lewis expired on June 30, 2007, as the certified staff member appointed by the Board on the District Evaluation Appeals Committee.  


	RECOMMENDATION:
	The Superintendent recommends that Mr. Robert King  serve for the next three (3) years, from 2008-2011, as the Board-appointed member on the District Evaluation Appeals Committee.  


	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move to approve Mr. Robert King as the Board-appointed member on the District Evaluation Appeals Committee for three (3) years, starting July 1, 2008 and ending June 30, 2011.


